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Attendance Plans? 

Please look out for 

next week’s  

newsletter which 

will detail all our 

new incentives and 

competitions for  

attendance! 

Horrible Head Lice 

Once again it seems that we have Head Lice in the school.  We 
understand that they are a nuisance and can be very difficult to 
get rid of.  The only true way is to be constantly vigilant in 
checking your children’s hair.    

 

Can we please ask all parents to continue to check your chil-
dren’s hair every night until the cycle of eggs is complete which 
takes up to 14 days.  Also, if you do find head lice on your child’s 
head it is vitally important that you treat the whole family, as 
they are likely to be infected too!  Hopefully with your help, we 
will be able to eradicate this problem entirely. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter. 
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Governors of the school can be contacted :         Chairofgov@westlynnprimary.co.uk   

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 

Headteacher’s Award 

Congratulations to: 

        Academic Award    Behaviour Award 

Reception  Alice & Harley      Lexi 

Year 1:    Maisie & Violet      Jasper   

Year 2:    Wyndsor & Lily-Mai   Armandas 

Year3:    Charlie & Jacob M    Louie 

Year4       Tajus & Orijana     Ethan 

Year5:      Harvey & Connie     Ameera 

Year 6:     Leon            Lexi 

On Monday, Class 5 were lucky enough to be presented with Dictionaries which are  
heavily subsidised  by the Rotary  Club who had the following statement to make: 
 
Early in the new term, Year 5 pupils were presented with their own dictionaries by John 
Thorpe and Adrian Parker from King’s Lynn Trinity Rotary Club. Each year the dictionar-
ies are paid for jointly between Rotary and the school, including a donation from the lo-
cal company that owns the wind turbines we can see across the river in North Lynn. 
“Using dictionaries in school with their teachers in Years 5 and 6 can have a great impact 

on spelling and using a wider range of words” said John Thorpe. “We all need words to 

get to know each other, and to read and study for the future”. 



30th September  Lilac Moon Photographer 

Family Groups and Individual  

Photographs 

You can bring younger siblings in 

from 8.30am for family groups 

3rd October Class 1 Assembly at 2:45pm 

All Parents Welcome 

7th October Friends Bingo Doors Open at 

6.30pm with “Eyes Down” at 7pm 

10th October Class 5 Assembly at 2:45pm 

All Parents Welcome. 

14th October Back to School Collection: 

Please bring in unwanted clothes 

etc. for 9am pick up from outside 

15th October Homework Challenge 2:45pm 

All Parents Welcome Class 1—6 

17th October Last Day of School 

28th October  Welcome back to School 


